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CLAREMONT / WEASTE COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

OCTOBER 2004

BUILE HILL PARK COMMUNITY CONSULTATION GROUP

Alan Rowley, Service Development & Projects Manager for Environmental Services has advised that action is taking place on a number of fronts concerning the restoration of Buile Hill Park.  He feels it is an appropriate time therefore to re-convene the park’s Community Consultation Group and has asked for names of appropriate representatives 

The park is now divided between Weaste & Seedley Ward and Langworthy Ward so a similar note has gone to Ordsall / Langworthy Community Committee.

Nominations are sought from Committee.

